

Directorate of Legal Services

—— Practitioners in Law to the — Health & Social Care Sector

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Your Ref: HW-0028-12

Our Ref: HYP B04/1 Date: 19th September 2012

Ms B Conlon Secretary to the Inquiry Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths Arthur House 41 Arthur Street Belfast BT1 4GB



Dear Madam,

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- CLAIRE ROBERTS

We refer to your letter dated 3 July 2012 (Ref: HW-0028-12) requesting a copy of the Royal Hospitals Annual Report for the period 1996-97.

We are instructed by our client that despite having made requests from both current and former Trust employees, and conducting searches in many departments, the Trust has been unable to locate a copy of the above report.

Our client would wish to assure the Inquiry that should a copy of this report be found during the course of any other Inquiry searches, the Inquiry will be notified immediately and a copy of the report will be forwarded forthwith.

This concludes our client's responses to this request.

Yours faithfully

Caroline Hannan

Solicitor

Telephone No:

Email:

Providing Support to Health and Social Care







CR - INQ 302-128-001